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International Women‘s Day Community Breakfast
Earlier this year St Paul’s hosted a community breakfast to celebrate International Women's Day. We
were privileged to hear from four inspiring staff members who shared their heart on walking with
purpose. 

Students Volunteering
In a heartwarming display of service, a group of Year 8, 9, and 10 students dedicated their term to
volunteering at a local aged care facility. These compassionate youngsters have been engaging with the
residents through various activities, including storytelling, craft-making and the hosting of a beauty and
spa afternoon. Their enthusiasm and willingness to give back to the community created joy for the
residents and a sense of connection and understanding across generations.

Man from Snowy River Bush Festival
It was a fantastic 4-day adventure at the Man From Snowy River Bush Festival in April. We were fortunate
to secure a place to display and present our College and be a part of all the fun.

With past and present College students attending and competing, we were able to cheer them on and
enjoy the festival with a lot of our families and community members popping into the tent to say hello.

Well done to all students who participated. One of our students came second place in the Junior Division
Stockman’s Challenge and five of our students were flag bearers on opening night and during the festival. 



Years 9/10 Outdoor Education Mount Buffalo Adventures
Year 9/10 Outdoor Education class enjoyed exploring various tracks on Mt Buffalo last term, including
the Underground River track, Chalwell Galleries, Lake Catani and The Horn. The climbed up, down,
around and through so many different terrains and rock formations. 

Year 7 Camp
St Paul 's  Year 7 students embarked on an excit ing adventure at Howman's Gap, nest led in the
chi l ly treel ine just before Fal ls Creek. Over three action-packed days,  our students immersed
themselves in a variety of exhi larating activ it ies,  including the giant swing, chal lenging team
activit ies,  high ropes course, rock cl imbing, and mountain biking.

Year 8 Camp
On Wednesday 15th May, Year 8 students headed to Kyneton, to experience Campaspe Downs Camp.
Activities included laser tag, rock climbing, a giant swing, robot wars, and heaps more. The students were
a credit to our College and all had a fabulous time. They were collaborative and accepted the challenges
laid before them.

Agriculture at SPC
Agriculture students have had
a busy year so far having been
involved in the Holbrook Sheep
and Wool Fair, Henty Show,
Junior Judging Clinic, Royal
Easter Show, Interschool
Auctioneering Competition,
grape harvesting and
destemming and School Merino
Challenge to name a few.


